
Contact us about a birthday party at Salute Gymnastics!  
Salutegymnastics@gmail.com or 712-254-9011 

 

January 2024 
Happy New year and Welcome to 2024!   

We hope that 2024 will be a great year for all.  As we continue throughout this year, please 
remember to keep your kids home if they are sick. Absences and makeup days can both be done on 
your Jackrabbit account.  All absences put in before the missed class can be made up. All January dues have been added 
to your accounts and are awaiting payment. On the 5th of January, we will run those that are signed up for Auto-
monthly.  If you are not on auto-monthly, please get your payment in on or before the 5th of January. If you choose not 
to participate in January, please let us know otherwise your tuition fee will remain on your account.  
 

Upcoming eVENTS 

❖ The Snowflake Invitational Recreational Meet will be held on January 20th starting at 12:00pm. All 
are welcome to attend and cheer on these gymnasts. 

❖ Open Gym will be on January 20th from 10-11am prior to the in-house meet that anyone can attend.  
 

Team Competitions 

The competitive team continues their competition season with the River City Classic on January 6-7th at the CHI Health 
Center in Omaha and the Chow’s Winter Classic, January 13th-14th in Des Moines.  This will be most of the girls’ first test 
of their skills and routines in front of judges and other competitors.  17 girls took the chance to compete in December at 
the Jingle Bell Gymboree in Cedar Rapids.  If anyone wants to watch a competition, just ask Jeremy or Teresa, or check 
the competition bulletin board for details.  Wish them luck as they head to Omaha & Des Moines!   
 

Upcoming Meets: 
Jan. 6-7  River City Classic, Omaha, NE 
Jan. 13-14 Chow’s Winter Classic, Des Moines, IA (girls & boys)  
Feb. 2-4 Sapphire Jewelry Box Invitational, Clive, IA 
Feb. 16-18 Winter Wonderland, Cedar Rapids, IA  
Feb. 23-25 Cahoy’s Cornhusker Classic, Council Bluffs, IA (girls & boys) 
March 1-3 Field of Dreams, Clive, IA 
March 8-10 Omaha Invite, Lincoln, NE (girls & boys) 
March 22-24  Xcel State Meet, Bettendorf, IA 
April 19-21 Xcel Regionals, Cedar Rapids, IA 

           

Gym Reminders 

• Girls or boys with longer hair need to have their hair pulled back during practice for safety purposes.  Even shoulder 
length hair needs to be pulled away from their face.  Please remember to send your kids to practice with a hair tie or 
their hair already pulled back.   

• With our online system through Jackrabbit, you may make payments online from home or through the gym.  
Accounts with “auto-monthly” will be the only ones automatically billed each month on or around the 5th of month.  
You can switch to this at any time if you wish to have your monthly payment come off your bank account or card on 
file. All Payments are due by the 5th of each month.  

• If you are going to miss a class, you may go into your Jackrabbit account and submit an absence before missed class. 
You can also schedule a make-up class for each missed absence.  This needs to be done before the missed class.  

• When purchasing items from the pro shop, please leave the hangers in the gym.  
 

Open Gym Schedule    
There will be two open gyms in January on January 20th and 27th from 10-11am.  Open gyms are available to all kids and 
will give your gymnasts time to work on their gymnastics skills or have fun for an hour.  There is a $5.00 fee for Salute 
members and $8.00 for non-members.   
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